
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Hill County Water District will hold a public hearing to discuss an 

ordinance amending Section 1.4 regarding water charges and Section 1.5 

regarding bulk station charges. 

Discussion will be on increasing fees for fixed, variable and bulk rates. 

The hearing will take place on May 1, 2024 at 7:30 pm at the District’s office 

at 104 Second Street, Hingham, Montana. 

Any questions or concerns can be sent to P.O. Box 95, Hingham, MT 59528 

or by calling Tammy Pike at 406-397-3387. 

Thank you. 


